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In Memory of Traub Lieberman Founding 
Partner Eileen Eglin
It is with deep sadness that we share the news that firm founding partner Eileen Eglin passed away on July 20, 2022. Eileen 

was here the day the founding partners opened our doors in 1996, and helped lead the firm until she retired in 2005. She was 

an excellent attorney, and dedicated to the practice of law with the highest degree of integrity and professionalism. Her vision 

of a firm dedicated to diversity has always been part of our firm’s DNA. Eileen was a mentor to many attorneys with whom she 

worked, and she was greatly appreciated by her clients for her advice and wisdom. We were lucky to have known her, and to 

have worked alongside her. She will be missed by us all.


